
 
 
Update for TIPSS-4:  June 11, 2008 
 
The purpose of this note is to provide up-to-date information on the acquisition 
for TIPSS-4.  The TIPSS-4 team has conducted very intensive market research 
in obtaining appropriate information to ensure that the next TIPSS contract is one 
that will capture the methodologies, concepts, and structure that will provide 
service beyond delivery to the customers that will use this vehicle.  
 
The TIPSS-4 team has received several e-mails and phone calls from vendors 
requesting meetings.  No meetings will be entertained at this time.  The schedule 
for TIPSS-4 is very aggressive; however, we offer the suggestion to 
communicate with us through the TIPSS-4 e-mail address.  Information via e-mail 
or phone call is subject to be made apart of market research data and/or a 
frequently asked questions document. 
 
As of date we are moving towards the anticipated schedule as posted from 
Industry Day on February 13, 2008.  If, we have any changes to these dates, we 
will post them to this web site. 
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